
 

 

 

Attn:  Town Clerk 
  TOWN OF COLLINGWOOD 
 
Copied: Mayor Andrea Hamlin 
  Sonya Skinner - C.A.O. 
  Town Councillors 
  TOWN OF COLLINGWOOD 

Collingwood Blues Tenancy Agreement – September 2024 

We read with interest an article titled “Here’s What’s New in the Collingwood Blues Contract,” 
published in Collingwood Today on November 23, 2024.  The article noted that the co-owner of the 
Collingwood Blues had extended an invitation for interested parties to review the negotiated 
contract. Given this context, we feel it is pertinent to submit this request for consideration. 

Therefore on behalf of the Board of Directors and growing number of citizens, I am writing to 
formally request that the following motion be considered as a consent item during the upcoming 
Council meeting on January 13, 2025: 

Whereas in 2022 the Town of Collingwood made available to the public the 2019 Tenancy Contract 
with the Collingwood Blues Organization and; 

Whereas the Town of Collingwood has entered into a new Tenancy Agreement with the Collingwood 
Blues Organization and; 

Whereas in the Collingwood Today article dated November 23rd 2024 by Ms. Jessica Owen and titled 
“Here’s what’s in the new Collingwood Blues Contract”, that the co-owner has released the contract 
to the Collingwood Today Reporter albeit somewhat redacted and; 

Therefore be it resolved that Collingwood Council hereby direct the CAO and Clerk to post the whole 
2024 Collingwood Blues Tenancy agreement for the public and various other ice users to read.  

We would greatly appreciate your acceptance of this request for inclusion in the upcoming meeting 
agenda. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
Collingwood Sports Hall of Fame 


